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Revocation of the Order of the temporary cessation of operations of

the Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd.

The Financial Services Commission (“Commission”) refers to the Order issued by the
Commission on 2 April 2020, ordering the Stock Exchange of Mauritius Ltd (“SEM”) to

remain closed and cease securities transactions as from 2 April 2020 until further notice.

Having taken cognizance of and being satisfied with all the measures taken by the SEM
for an orderly resumption of the market, the Commission is of the opinion that the SEM

can reopen and resume securities transactions.

In this context, NOTICE is hereby given that the ORDER dated 2 April 2020 issued by the
Commission has been revoked with effect from 3 April 2020 and the SEM has been

informed accordingly.

The SEM has also been directed pursuant to section 133(5) of the Securities Act 2005,
to inform all of its market participants of the measures it has put in place for an orderly

resumption of the market and mitigation of any risks arising therefrom.
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About the FSC:

The FSC is the integrated regulator for the non-bank financial services sector and global business.

The vision of the Commission is to be an internationally recognised Financial Supervisor committed to the
sustained development of Mauritius as a sound and competitive Financial Services Centre.

In carrying out its mission, the FSC aims to promote the development, fairness, efficiency and transparency
of financial institutions and capital markets in Mauritius; suppress crime and malpractices so as to provide
protection to members of the public investing in non-banking financial products; and ensure the soundness
and stability of the financial system in Mauritius.
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